CITY OF

HANCOCK

ESTABLISHED 1863

The regular July meeting of the Downtown Development Authority has been cancelled. No Fagade Grants
are pending before the Authority at this time.

The next meeting of the DDA is scheduled for Monday, August 2, 2021 at 6:00 pm in Council Chambers. If
need arise, the DDA will call an emergency meeting.

Deborah Mann, DDA Coordinator
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